
 
 

 

 

ASX Announcement  

28 June 2019 

Market Update and Guidance 

Macquarie Telecom Group Limited (ASX: MAQ) provides the market with the following market 

update. 

 

Confirmation of Guidance 

With respect to financial year 2019, the Company is pleased to announce that the unaudited 

FY19 EBITDA is expected to be in the range of $51-53m.   This is in accordance with previous 

guidance provided on 26 February 2019, and will deliver 10 consecutive halves of revenue 

and profit growth. 

The Company’s full year results are expected to be announced on 28 August 2019. 

 

IC3 Data Centre Development Update 

A delay in planning and approval will see practical completion of IC3 East (part of the 

Macquarie Park Data Centre Campus) move out from 1H to 2H CY20.  This delay will not affect 

the Company’s ability to support our Customers’ current and future growth plans.   

Upon completion, the Macquarie Park Data Centre Campus will provide 43MW in total load, 

a significant increase on the current 10MW facility.   The Company anticipates being able to 

provide a more detailed update as part of its commentary to the full year results.   

 

For further information, please contact: 

David Tudehope – Chief Executive Officer 

(02) 8221 7090 
 

 

About Macquarie Telecom Group 

We’re Australia’s data centre, cloud, cyber security and telecom company for mid to large 

business and government customers. The way we do this is completely different from our 

competitors… we provide the best customer service in Australia. 

Level 15 

2 Market Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 


